
 Halloween Parade 
 

When: Thursday October 31
th
 

Time: 8:30 AM 

Place: Basketball Courts 
 

 

 

Welcome families! 

 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Halloween Parade.   As always, students are allowed 

and encouraged to wear their Halloween costumes to school on this day. Younger siblings and 

family members are invited and encouraged to wear their costume to the parade.  

 

 

 

Costume Guidelines 

 In general all costumes should be dress code and age appropriate for elementary school.   

 In addition, we do not allow any type of masks or costumes that are scary, gory or bloody. 

Students observed wearing costumes or masks of this nature will have to call home for a 

change of clothes.   

 No weapon props (including guns, swords, and knives) of any kind can be brought to 

school.  

 All other costume props, such as wands or any other item that attaches or is carried should 

also be left at home.  These items are easily lost at school and we wouldn’t want your child 

to go without an item they need on Halloween.    
 

If you are joining us please follow these safety rules 

 Please park in a designated parking spot or on the street.  Do not park in the yellow 

loading zone or in any red zones in the parking lot.  

 Sign in at the office before entering campus.   

 Enter through the north gate: the gate closest to the basketball courts. 

 Find a spot on the outside of the courts as this is the parade route.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


